Talking Points

H.R. 31

The Rescind the Congressional Pay Raise Act

Rep. Jeff Miller (R-FL)

· In January, Members of Congress received an automatic annual adjustment of 3.1 percent, increasing their salary to $154,700 from $150,000. 

· In response, the Rescind the Congressional Pay Raise Act (H.R. 31) will return congressional salaries to 107th pay levels.

· Due to current economic conditions, President Bush was forced to impose a partial freeze on pay increases for many federal employees.  

· These are some of the same men and women who are on the front lines in the war.

· Americans everywhere are doing their part to help win the war on terror.  

· Congress must do the same and refuse the 3.1 percent increase. Congress cannot, in good conscience, entitle themselves to more money while others continue to willingly make sacrifices for the sake of our nation’s future.  

· Let us send a clear message that Congress will also yield whatever it takes to support these efforts.

For more information, contact Nate Blake in Rep. Miller’s office at (202) 225-4136.

